
 
Dundas, Minn 
Feb 15-2-1921 
Earnie Simpson 
Owatonna Minn 
 
Dear Brother will drop you a line you will see I am at George’s but have got to go to Mankato Saturday 
as they have sent for me to examine a cople (of horses that the vets there have gave up.  Have had 
some pretty bad caves (sic) here but have brought them out if you think I could get a cople of weak of 
decent work I would come down.  Will go have pretty soon I sent home and got my dentist tools.  
Right me to 114 Cherry St. Mankato.  I will be there Saturday the 19th.  Hope this will find you and 
family well.  Give my regards to your wife.   
 
From Your Brother 
Dr. Simpson 
114– Cherry St.  
Mankato  Minn 

Letter from Dr. George M. Simpson, veterinary surgeon, to his 
brother, Ernest L. Simpson 


